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 19 November 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL, (ROBROYSTON STATION) 
(TRAFFIC REGULATION) ORDER 201_

 
Thank you for your email of 28 October and the opportunity to comment on the proposals for
prohibiting parking on the approach roads to the new Robroyston Station.

GoBike fully supports this proposal.

In addition, and to ensure that there is no parking and the City Council’s active travel aspirations
are supported, we suggest that a cycle lane is constructed at either side of the new approach
road to the station from the M80 and Robroyston.

This will support our earlier recommendation, in our letter of 17 October 2018, that cycle lanes
be constructed on Station Road, from Cumbernauld Road to the new station. Such a scheme,
providing  a  continuous,  protected  cycle  route  from  Robroyston,  past  the  new  station  and
through Millerston to Hogganfield Loch and the 7 Lochs path would be a marvellous boost for
this part of north-east Glasgow, bringing the choice of active travel to a significant number of
people.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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